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Waheguru Ji Ka Khalsa Waheguru Ji Ki Fateh 

Dear Colleague 

Re: Failed Visas for Religious Workers - Home Office Policy review update meeting  

Sikh Council UK has now been able to secure an update meeting with the Home Office 

Head of Migration policy (Immigration & Border Policy Directorate) 

 Details of meeting as follows; 

Thursday 9th July 2015 

Guru Nanak Gurdwara Smethwick, 

128-130 High Street, 

Smethwick, B66 3AP 

Time: 4.30pm 

 

If your Gurdwara Sahib is affected by this issue it is important you make every effort to 

attend and also bring with you some case samples so that we can take these up with the 

Officer. 

If you do have cases but are unable to attend please send these to us asap and we will be 

happy to share these on your behalf 

 Kind Regards 

  

Balvinder Kaur 

Head of Operations 

Sikh Council UK 
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